THE CITY OF BELLE BOARD OF ALDERMEN HELD A PUBLIC HEARING ON TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 4, 2018 AT 1 P.M. AT THE BELLE CITY HALL.  OFFICALS PRESENT WERE MAYOR JOSH SEAVER, ALDERWOMEN JEANETTE STRUEMPH, COURTNEY ABEL, ALDERMEN KEN STANFIELD, TONY GIECK, AND CITY CLERK FRANKIE HICKS.

The hearing was called to order by Mayor Josh Seaver.

The proposed tax rates were reviewed by the Council.

No visitors present.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Alderman Tony Gieck made a motion to adjourn the hearing at 1:17. The motion was seconded by Alderwoman Jeanette Struemph.  Voting went as follows: Gieck aye, Stanfield aye, Struemph aye, and Abel aye.  Hearing adjourned.





________________
Josh Seaver, Mayor




								___________________
								Frankie Hicks, City Clerk


